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Thank you for your interest in joining the project to produce a second edition of Trials in the  

Late Roman Republic, 149 BC to 50 BC.

Qualifications for participation are:

1) Completion of a doctoral dissertation and of all other requirements for a doctorate in a 

relevant field.  Because of the effort required to complete this work in a reasonable length 

of time, it will not be possible for those who are currently writing a dissertation to work 

simultaneously on this project.

2) Expertise in Roman Republican history. Other desirable expertise includes Roman Law, 

Roman legal history, and/or Ciceronian studies.

3) Reading knowledge of Latin and Ancient Greek,  as well  as the modern languages in 

which scholarship in this field is written.

4) Adequate ability to write English.  However, applications from those for whom English is 

a second language are welcome.

5) Access to library resources suitable for this project.  

6) Necessary  computer  capabilities  and  access,  including  network  connection  and 

willingness to install and use a particular Web browser for work on the project. 

To apply, please send your curriculum vitae and a letter describing yourself with reference to 

these qualifications, as attached files to me at micalexa@uic.edu.  The letter should describe your 

experience in Roman Republican history, particularly legal history, including a citation for, and 

brief  description  of,  any  relevant  publications  of  yours,  and  why  you  are  interested  in 

participating in this project.  For fullest consideration, applications should be received by April 

1, 2014.  
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As  explained  in  the  initial  announcement,  this  project  will  be  funded  solely  by  the 

participants.  Participants will be responsible for any expenses incurred by them in the project, 

and will not receive remuneration for their work.  They will also need to attend at their own 

expense two meetings, an introductory meeting to establish guidelines and procedures and to 

learn how to use the computer software and a later meeting to present and critique drafts.  These 

meetings will be held in Europe and/or North America.

I  hope that  the  details  of  these  requirements  and financial  burdens will  not  dissuade 

qualified people from applying to participate in what I believe will be an intellectually rewarding 

experience for all participants.  Please feel free to contact me by e-mail with any questions that  

you may have.  

Michael C. Alexander
micalexa@uic.edu
Pittsburgh, PA, U.S.A.
Professor Emeritus
Department of History
University of Illinois at Chicago  
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